
Coronation Event news from 
across the Trust 

  

Events were held to celebrate the 
King’s Coronation across the Trust. 
Each school held events which 
reflect their own unique characters 

with all schools in the Trust providing high quality events 
for our pupils. From superb portrait drawing, re-
enactments of the coronation, a visit from a member of 
the Scots Guard, carriage making and lots and lots of 
cake………take a look at the wonderful events which 
happened across the Trust. 

All Saints, Laxfield 
Laxfield Primary was visited by 

Joe and Victoria - members of 

the Scots Guards. Joe took part 

in the Coronation. He spoke  to 

the children about being part of 

the Queen's funeral procession, 

meeting King Charles, playing 

the French Horn and Changing 

the Guard at the Palace.  

Charsfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To mark the Coronation the children at Charsfield have 

made pledges to help the planet which they will achieve 

by the end of the Summer term. They also had afternoon 

tea, cake and activities which included creating a union 

flag using collage which will be displayed in the church. 

Dennington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At Dennington Primary Chaffinches Class re-enact the 

coronation ceremony! The children had great fun 

Coronation carriage making. The children worked in 

mixed age groups of three to create a speedy and 

elegant carriage for the King and Queen. 

Fressingfield 

 

Fressingfield had a 

fantastic day 

celebrating the 

coronation. Each 

class designed and 

made crowns to 

wear during a 

picnic feast on the 

field and there was a re-enactment of the coronation 

during our Sharing Assembly at the end of the day. Every 

child helped plant three silver birch trees on the school 

field to commemorate the special occasion.  

Great Whelnetham 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great Whelnetham had a wonderful afternoon 

celebrating the King's Coronation. They enjoyed an 

afternoon tea, craft making, cricket challenge and 

singing celebration to mark this special occasion. 



 

Hardwick                  
Hardwick 

celebrated 

King Charles' 

love of the 

outdoors and 

gardening. Part of the day was 

spent giving our outdoor space a big spruce up! An extra 

special thank you to the parents and family members who 

came in to support the children with the gardening! 

 

Occold                                                                                    
The whole school enjoyed a 

Coronation Party, 

with lots of cake and 

treats, on Friday 

afternoon.  The 

children made some 

wonderful crowns 

and Rabbit class made some collage 

portraits   of King Charles III. 

Stradbroke 
Stradbroke Primary School enjoyed an 
indoor fish and chip picnic 
lunch!  Everyone was dressed in red, 
white and blue and enjoyed doing a range 

of Coronation activities throughout the day such as 
making crowns, designing stamps or collaging portraits of 
King Charles. 

St Peter and St Paul, Eye 
St Peter and St Paul 

celebrated the Coronation of 

Kind Charles III with a fish 

and chip picnic on the 

playground wearing red, 

white and blue. Lots of 

crowns were made! 

 

Thorndon 
Oak class at Thorndon 

Primary sketched 

portraits of the King 

before the whole 

school had activities, 

games, a raffle and 

cakes with their  

                           parents and families.  

Wortham 
 Wortham 

Primary’s 

pupils dressed 

as Kings and 

Queens - we 

even had a 

King's guard! The children made 

crowns, silhouette artwork and decided 

what they would do if they could be the King for a day! 

We enjoyed an 'indoor picnic' joined by our parents and 

grown-ups. 


